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Corporate Services Department

Mr. Gerry Murphy,

C.E.O.,

National Transport Authority,
Floor 3, Block 6/7,

Irish Life Centre,

Dublin 1.

16" June, 2010
*Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: Q13/0610

Re: Question asked at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Murphy,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14"
June 2010 Approved the following question:

“To ask the Manager to write to the National Transport Authority to request a
detailed update and briefing for the elected members of this council on the modelling
work and strategy development currently being undertaken by the NTA in relation to
the Greater Dublin Area road network?”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Mziry Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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